
                  
                                     

Dear Parents, 

We’d like to invite you to the  PTA COFFEE MORNING 
on Thursday 8th February. Please meet us in the 

cafeteria at 8.20, after the drop off to have coffee, tea 
and cookies with us. We’d like to explain you what we 
plan for this term, to hear your opinions, questions 
and comments as much as get to know each other. 

Thank you and hopefully see you at the meeting,  

The PTA 
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